Road. Water. Sewer Report 1/9/18

We have a new contractor responsible for plowing the county maintained portion of
Floriston Way. A review of the current contract indicates the county changed the action
level from 2" to 4” of snow accumulation. This creates hazardous conditions on the
county road. In addition, the county fails to inspect the road during storms to assure
contract performance. With no accountability, a flat rate contract is ineffective.

Town road maintenance will continue, weather permitting.
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